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Vice Chair Report 

It’s hard to believe, but spring is just around the corner and we will soon be meeting as a committee of 

the whole to decide what goals we will have for this next year and how to achieve them. 

The two sub-committees have worked hard over the past year. The Intergroup Outreach sub-committee 

developed a workshop to help intergroups and took it on the road. The Each One Reach Once sub-

committee developed a program to help groups and individuals reach out to those compulsive eaters 

still suffering on a one to one basis. Both sub-committees will present reports about their experiences 

and results. 

We will have the opportunity to either continue these sub-committees or decide on new areas goals to 

direct our energies for the next year. I look forward to facilitating discussion about what we plan to 

accomplish over the next year. I know you will bring your enthusiasm and passion. 

Thank you for allowing me to be of service, 

Steve B 


